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From: Leslie Bartholomew <leslie_bartholomew@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 6:46 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support House Bill 6122

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello, my name is Leslie Bartholomew and I am on the board of a wonderful association in RI  that supports intellectual 
and developmental disabilities. As a new member, I’m understanding that there is risk of this funding being reduced or 
going away .   Ee are already struggling to maintain programs and staff on the monies allotted. Please take great care in 
considering continued funding and appropriate increases in funding for our marginalized populations.  Thank you for 
your support.  
 
Sincerely, Leslie Bartholomew 
860-271-6142 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


